
JA Coles Staff Appreciation Week  

“You Mean the WORLD to Us” 

 

 

• Please have your child fill in this airplane with a line or 2 about why their teachers or 

Coles staff mean the world to them! Or they can make their own Earth design with a 

note to their teacher or Coles staff. 

• Have them bring it to school by Monday April 25th in an envelope labeled PTA Staff 

Appreciation. 

• Let’s show our Coles Teachers & Staff how much we appreciate all their hard work!  

Your child can do 1 or more message and make sure to not forget our amazing special 

teachers, office staff, custodians and classroom aides!! 

• Make sure to write the Teacher or Staff Members Name on the back of the Earth so 

we know who it is for! 

• If you have any questions, please reach out to me at kimrusso@ymail.com 


